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New Year Greetings,

The Michigan Retailers Association (MRA) has launched its annual scholarship competition for the 2025-26 school year. For this
season’s competition, 14 scholarships of $3,500 will be awarded. The awards are not based on financial need.

Who is eligible to apply?

Those eligible to apply are high school seniors and college freshmen, sophomores and juniors who are:

* Dependent children of owners and of full-time employees of MRA member businesses. The applicant’s parent
must have been employed by a MRA member as of Jan. 1, 2024.

* Full-time and part-time employees of MRA member businesses who are also full-time students. Employee
applicants must have been employed by a MRA member as of July 1, 2024.

To find out if a particular business is an MRA member, students and parents should check with their employer, or complete the form at
Retailers.com/member-benefits/scholarship-program for more information.

The deadline to apply is April 1, 2025.

Students can apply through the QR code or online at Retailers.com/member-benefits/
scholarship-program. Please share this scholarship opportunity with others by displaying
the enclosed poster. Questions can be submitted through the online form:

Retailers.com/member-benefits/scholarship-program or directly to MRA's
Rachel Schrauben at rschrauben@retailers.com.

Thank you for your assistance in sharing this valuable program.
Sincerely,

P

William Hallan President/CEO




